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FCA US Statement Regarding Indiana's Religious Freedom Restoration Act

April 1, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US LLC has a zero tolerance policy for discrimination of any kind. We are

committed to diversity and inclusion, and as such, oppose any law that can result in discrimination. Our commitment

and policy extends to our employees and business partners.
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